
 Spring 2017 

SCANDINAVIAN MIDSUMMER FESTIVAL - June 24-25, 2017 

Swedish Club of Denver members, come celebrate  
Midsummer 2017 in Estes Park, Colorado. 

This year’s gathering marks 25 years in Estes Park and 
gives us the opportunity to participate and witness the 
traditions of our heritage. Once again, our Club will staff 
a tent from which we promote our club and field  
questions on Swedish traditions and customs. The Mid-
summer Pole will be raised at 10:00 am with dancing 
and live music all day including opportunities to partici-
pate in ring and open dances. You will enjoy Swedish 
foods, shop in craft tents vending Scandinavian arts and 
crafts and enjoy performances by various Scandinavian  
entertainers. See www.estesmidsummer.com for more detailed information. 

Please mark your calendar for this June weekend and plan a day with the Club. 
We’ll be needing volunteers to work two hour shifts, both Saturday 9 – 5 and Sunday, 
9 - 4.   
        The shifts will be: 9 – 10, 10 – 12, 12 – 2, 2 – 4, and (Saturday only) 4 – 5. 
 

If you can do less than two hours please still help. We will need at least 16 volunteers, 
but the more the merrier! Enjoy visiting with other club members and introduce our 
club to new people. Contact: Peter Nelson peter.nelson21@gmail.com with the date 
and time you would like to volunteer. 

http://www.estesmidsummer.com

